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Week of June 12, 2017  
Thank you to all the parents that were able to come and see our Inquiry project on plants and soil.

Homework is officially completed.  Please look at home if you have any levelled books that belong to my classroom and send them to school as soon as possible. 

The students had a wonderful time on the Nashwaak River during our field trip observing our trees which they planted in the fall as well as critter dipping. What a great learning experience!

                              IMPORTANT  INFORMATION 
_ Tuesday June 13, we are walking to Science East in the morning.  We will eat our snack at 9:00 and departure at 9:15 am.  Volunteers, please meet us at school for 9:15.  

- Tuesday, June 13:  Madame Charlotte Flores will come to teach lessons about agriculture in the classroom.  The students will plant their plants in the garden beds.
          The 2 grade 3FI classes are collecting donations of Art supplies for the children in the homeless shelter as our citizenship project.  We have one box full of Art supplies.  Please continue to send in your donations.  

 Thank you!
· June 23 is the last day of school.  It will be a half day for students.

· June 20th is the family picnic from 11:45-1:00 pm.
· June 22nd:  We will have our ice cream party in the afternoon.  
We would like to take this opportunity to thank you for your support and cooperation throughout this year.  We have enjoyed teaching your children this year and we are amazed by the progress they have made learning a second language.  Please encourage your child to read and write in French and English during the summer in order to maintain the skills learned thus far.  You can even borrow books and DVD’s from the French schools.

Have a great summer!  
Madame Michaud and Madame Stephens       
